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Hi,

| am sure you have received hundreds if not thousands of responses regarding why a waste transfer
station should not be built in Lidcombe so | will not copy and paste the same concerns. | would like to tell
you my story and why | feel that this waste transfer station should not be built in Lidcombe.

| have lived in Lidcombe for nearly 15 years, | bought my first home in 2009. The reason | chose to live in
Lidcombe was due to the fact that | have been visiting my cousins every week since the late 1990s so | had
already considered it a second home and living here was basically a certainty when | was searching for my
first home.

Seeing Lidcombe grow from a small residential suburb to what is now a large community hub has been
exceptional. | believe building this waste station would completely destroy Lidcombe as a suburb to raise

your children. To be honest who would want their children to grow up next to a rubbish tip?

Building this waste station will lead people to move away from Lidcombe.
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